
Dear Parents, 

Reminder:   The first Adult ESL class will be on Thursday, October 6. 

The PMSD Adult ESL program focuses on English language skills in reading, 

writing, speaking/pronunciation and listening while providing language support 

for everyday life. 

These classes are open to ALL parents/guardians of Pocono Mountain School 

District students who wish to improve their English language.   

Classes are at:  

Clear Run Elementary Center 

Computer lab #6 

From 6:00pm – 8:00pm 

 

During the adult program, we also have activities for school-aged children or 

assistance with homework provided by district educators. 

 

We welcome all non-English speaking parents and guardians of Pocono Mountain 

School District students.   

Looking forward to seeing you!!!!! 

Michele Mascia 

Annie Gorritz 

Romy Garrett 

*if school is canceled or if after school activities are canceled, the adult program will be canceled too. 


